
Class Five/Six 
 

                                                                                      Friday 30th January 2015. 

Project  

Don’t forget that your Viking saga is due in on Thursday 5th February.  Remember that you 
can present it as an extended piece of writing; a cartoon strip; a picture showing an event from 
your story; or, you could use your drama skills to perform (and maybe even record) a spoken 
story. We look forward to seeing them. 

Reading 

Keep remembering to make a note of what you’ve been reading in your Reading Records and 
bring them in for our Guided Reading sessions. 

Spelling 
We will continue to learn about the apostrophe for contraction. We have given you a new list of 
common words which use apostrophes for this purpose. Please practise spelling these at home 
and have a go at using each one in a sentence. 

English 

The Radio 2 500 word writing competition is back! We will be starting to write our short stories 
for the competition in lessons. 

Please go to: http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p00rfvk for more information. 

 

Maths 

Next week we will be using what we have learnt about factors to help us with our division 
learning.  

The My Maths task this week is focused on using knowledge of factors and multiples, following 
on from what we have been doing in class. The My Maths login is parkgrove and the username 
is multiply. Please complete your task by Friday 6th February.  

 

Mystery Maths 

Congratulations to Logan, the winner of our Mystery Maths challenge this week. A new 
challenge is on the class blogs: (http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/)  

 

Other notes 

Please bring back your parents’ evening slip as soon as possible.  

 

Miss Land and Mr Baines 
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